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STATE OF

COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: Fountain Colony Pit inspection Response Permit # M-1987-171

1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Fri, May 4, 2018 at 11:09 AM
To: "Larry.McKinney" <Larry.McKinney@kiewit.com>

Cc: "Mike.McDonald" <Mike.Mcdonald@kiewit.com>, "Jenn.Bradtmueller" <Jenn.Bradtmueller@kiewit.com>, "Nicole.Hapl"
<Nicole.Hapl@kiewit.com>

Mr. McKinney,
Thank you for your response. The Division accepts your response to Problem numbers 1 and 3 as having been resolved.

Regarding the weed control plan, the information provided is sufficient to address weed control on site, however, Problem
No. 2 required the weed control plan be submitted as a Technical Revision (TR) along with the requisite $216 fee. Please
resubmit the weed control plan as a TR. Below is a link to our technical revision form.

http://mining.state.co.us/SiteCollectionDocuments/Minerals TechnicalRevisionRequestForm.pdf

Finally, regarding the company name change, as you indicated on the phone "Kiewit Western Company" has been
dissolved. This will require a Succession of Operator (SO) revision to the permit so that bonds, structure agreements,
and legal right of entry remain valid. There is a $144 fee for this change to the permit and the form can be obtained from
the following link:

http://mining.state.co.us/SiteCollectionDocuments/TransferMineralAppandSO.pdf

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Wed, May 2, 2018 at 8:37 AM, Larry.McKinney <Larry.McKinney@kiewit.com> wrote:

Mr. Cazier,

| am responding to your inspection report that was received on 4-5-18. Our letter responding to your inspection report is
attached along with documentation of the progress we have made along with plans moving forward for Tamarisk. |
found out last night was that T-P Enterprises, Inc. (the contractor to help us manage the noxious plants) came out last
week to check on the foliage of the Tamarisk instead of this week like we anticipated. The leaves were not large
enough yet, the plan is to wait another couple weeks before we spray. While they were there, they did cut down an
Olive Tree for us so we are making progress.

Let me know if you have any questions regarding our response.

Please feel free to contract me anytime. My cell phone # is below and | will be handling things moving forward.
Something | need to do is update our contact information for this permit. The company name has changed from Kiewit
Western Company to Kiewit Infrastructure Co.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=5f09c8c280&jsver=VWMnsm10n_o.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180424.06_p4&view=pt&search=sent&th=1632c20ee8a469ed&siml:
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Thank you for your help.

Larry McKinney

® Kiewit

Larry McKinney

Environmental Manager

KIEWIT INFRASTRUCTURE CO.
160 Inverness Drive West, Suite 110, Englewood, CO 80112
(303)- 210-1657

Larry.mckinney@kiewit.com
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